Governor Jerry Brown c/o State Capital, Suite 1173 Sacramento, CA 95814

RE: Restoration of the 4.25% Payment Reduction to the Regional Centers and Service Providers (Vendors) Budget Effective July 1, 2012

Dear Governor Brown,

I am writing you today to strongly advocate for the restoration of the 4.25% payment reduction to the Regional Centers and Service Providers (Vendors) effective July 1, 2012.

Developmental Services has endured over \$1 Billion in cuts in the last several years. Our community based services system is very fragile and cannot endure the continuation of the 4.25% payment reduction any longer. Restoring the 4.25% payment reduction will inject a direly needed \$158 million to the regional center community based services system that will prevent community based services from collapsing and thus costing the State more to institutionalize persons with developmental disabilities.

Please discontinue the proposed \$200 million Trigger Cut to developmental services. If the Trigger Cut must continue, please don't extend the 4.25% rate cut as a way to achieve these savings. Please look to other solutions such as the savings from SB 946 (Steinberg) that will require insurance companies to pay for some behavioral services currently paid by regional centers, developmental center budget efficiencies and accelerated closures, decrease the need for admissions from the community to the developmental centers, savings from emerging technologies, and other least hurtful savings proposals.

Sincerely,	
	(Signature)
	(Full Name)
	(Home Address)
	(Home Address)

Terri Delgadillo, Director Department of Developmental Services 1600 9<sup>th</sup> Street, Room #240 Sacramento, CA 95814

RE: Restoration of the 4.25% Payment Reduction to the Regional Centers and Service Providers (Vendors) Budget Effective July 1, 2012

Dear Director Delgadillo,

I am writing you today to strongly advocate for the restoration of the 4.25% payment reduction to the Regional Centers and Service Providers (Vendors) effective July 1, 2012.

Developmental Services has endured over \$1 Billion in cuts in the last several years. Our community based services system is very fragile and cannot endure the continuation of the 4.25% payment reduction any longer. Restoring the 4.25% payment reduction will inject a direly needed \$158 million to the regional center community based services system that will prevent community based services from collapsing and thus costing the State more to institutionalize persons with developmental disabilities.

Please discontinue the proposed \$200 million Trigger Cut to developmental services. If the Trigger Cut must continue, please don't extend the 4.25% rate cut as a way to achieve these savings. Please look to other solutions such as the savings from SB 946 (Steinberg) that will require insurance companies to pay for some behavioral services currently paid by regional centers, developmental center budget efficiencies and accelerated closures, decrease the need for admissions from the community to the developmental centers, savings from emerging technologies, and other least hurtful savings proposals.

Sincerely,	
	(Signature)
	(Full Name)
	(Home Address)
	(Home Address)

Darrell Steinberg Senate President pro Tem State Capitol, Room 205 Sacramento, CA 95814

RE: Restoration of the 4.25% Payment Reduction to the Regional Centers and Service Providers (Vendors) Budget Effective July 1, 2012

Dear Senate President pro Tem Steinberg,

I am writing you today to strongly advocate for the restoration of the 4.25% payment reduction to the Regional Centers and Service Providers (Vendors) effective July 1, 2012.

Developmental Services has endured over \$1 Billion in cuts in the last several years. Our community based services system is very fragile and cannot endure the continuation of the 4.25% payment reduction any longer. Restoring the 4.25% payment reduction will inject a direly needed \$158 million to the regional center community based services system that will prevent community based services from collapsing and thus costing the State more to institutionalize persons with developmental disabilities.

Please discontinue the proposed \$200 million Trigger Cut to developmental services. If the Trigger Cut must continue, please don't extend the 4.25% rate cut as a way to achieve these savings. Please look to other solutions such as the savings from SB 946 (Steinberg) that will require insurance companies to pay for some behavioral services currently paid by regional centers, developmental center budget efficiencies and accelerated closures, decrease the need for admissions from the community to the developmental centers, savings from emerging technologies, and other least hurtful savings proposals.

Sincerely,	
	(Signature)
	(Full Name)
	(Home Address)
	(Home Address)

John Perez Speaker of the Assembly State Capitol, P.O. Box 942849 Sacramento, CA 94249-0046

RE: Restoration of the 4.25% Payment Reduction to the Regional Centers and Service Providers (Vendors) Budget Effective July 1, 2012

Dear Speaker Perez,

I am writing you today to strongly advocate for the restoration of the 4.25% payment reduction to the Regional Centers and Service Providers (Vendors) effective July 1, 2012.

Developmental Services has endured over \$1 Billion in cuts in the last several years. Our community based services system is very fragile and cannot endure the continuation of the 4.25% payment reduction any longer. Restoring the 4.25% payment reduction will inject a direly needed \$158 million to the regional center community based services system that will prevent community based services from collapsing and thus costing the State more to institutionalize persons with developmental disabilities.

Please discontinue the proposed \$200 million Trigger Cut to developmental services. If the Trigger Cut must continue, please don't extend the 4.25% rate cut as a way to achieve these savings. Please look to other solutions such as the savings from SB 946 (Steinberg) that will require insurance companies to pay for some behavioral services currently paid by regional centers, developmental center budget efficiencies and accelerated closures, decrease the need for admissions from the community to the developmental centers, savings from emerging technologies, and other least hurtful savings proposals.

Sincerely,	
	(Signature)
	(Full Name)
	(Home Address)
	(Home Address)

Mark Leno, Chair Senate Budget and Fiscal Review Committee State Capitol, Room 5100 Sacramento, CA 95814

RE: Restoration of the 4.25% Payment Reduction to the Regional Centers and Service Providers (Vendors) Budget Effective July 1, 2012

Dear Chair Leno,

I am writing you today to strongly advocate for the restoration of the 4.25% payment reduction to the Regional Centers and Service Providers (Vendors) effective July 1, 2012.

Developmental Services has endured over \$1 Billion in cuts in the last several years. Our community based services system is very fragile and cannot endure the continuation of the 4.25% payment reduction any longer. Restoring the 4.25% payment reduction will inject a direly needed \$158 million to the regional center community based services system that will prevent community based services from collapsing and thus costing the State more to institutionalize persons with developmental disabilities.

Please discontinue the proposed \$200 million Trigger Cut to developmental services. If the Trigger Cut must continue, please don't extend the 4.25% rate cut as a way to achieve these savings. Please look to other solutions such as the savings from SB 946 (Steinberg) that will require insurance companies to pay for some behavioral services currently paid by regional centers, developmental center budget efficiencies and accelerated closures, decrease the need for admissions from the community to the developmental centers, savings from emerging technologies, and other least hurtful savings proposals.

Sincerely,	
	(Signature)
	(Full Name)
	(Home Address)
	(Home Address)

Mark DeSaulnier, Chair Assembly Subcommittee No. 3 on Health and Human Services State Capitol, Room 5035 Sacramento, CA 95814

RE: Restoration of the 4.25% Payment Reduction to the Regional Centers and Service Providers (Vendors) Budget Effective July 1, 2012

Dear Chair DeSaulnier,

I am writing you today to strongly advocate for the restoration of the 4.25% payment reduction to the Regional Centers and Service Providers (Vendors) effective July 1, 2012.

Developmental Services has endured over \$1 Billion in cuts in the last several years. Our community based services system is very fragile and cannot endure the continuation of the 4.25% payment reduction any longer. Restoring the 4.25% payment reduction will inject a direly needed \$158 million to the regional center community based services system that will prevent community based services from collapsing and thus costing the State more to institutionalize persons with developmental disabilities.

Please discontinue the proposed \$200 million Trigger Cut to developmental services. If the Trigger Cut must continue, please don't extend the 4.25% rate cut as a way to achieve these savings. Please look to other solutions such as the savings from SB 946 (Steinberg) that will require insurance companies to pay for some behavioral services currently paid by regional centers, developmental center budget efficiencies and accelerated closures, decrease the need for admissions from the community to the developmental centers, savings from emerging technologies, and other least hurtful savings proposals.

Sincerely,	
	(Signature)
	(Full Name)
	(Home Address)
	(Home Address)

Bob Blumenfield, Chair California State Assembly Committee on Budget State Capitol, P.O. Box 942849 Sacramento, CA 94249-0040

RE: Restoration of the 4.25% Payment Reduction to the Regional Centers and Service Providers (Vendors) Budget Effective July 1, 2012

Dear Chair Blumenfield,

I am writing you today to strongly advocate for the restoration of the 4.25% payment reduction to the Regional Centers and Service Providers (Vendors) effective July 1, 2012.

Developmental Services has endured over \$1 Billion in cuts in the last several years. Our community based services system is very fragile and cannot endure the continuation of the 4.25% payment reduction any longer. Restoring the 4.25% payment reduction will inject a direly needed \$158 million to the regional center community based services system that will prevent community based services from collapsing and thus costing the State more to institutionalize persons with developmental disabilities.

Please discontinue the proposed \$200 million Trigger Cut to developmental services. If the Trigger Cut must continue, please don't extend the 4.25% rate cut as a way to achieve these savings. Please look to other solutions such as the savings from SB 946 (Steinberg) that will require insurance companies to pay for some behavioral services currently paid by regional centers, developmental center budget efficiencies and accelerated closures, decrease the need for admissions from the community to the developmental centers, savings from emerging technologies, and other least hurtful savings proposals.

Sincerely,	
	(Signature)
	(Full Name)
	(Home Address)
	(Home Address)

Holly Mitchell, Chair Assembly Sub-Committee #1 on Health and Human Services State Capitol, P.O. Box 942849 Sacramento, CA 94249-0047

RE: Restoration of the 4.25% Payment Reduction to the Regional Centers and Service Providers (Vendors) Budget Effective July 1, 2012

Dear Chair Mitchell,

I am writing you today to strongly advocate for the restoration of the 4.25% payment reduction to the Regional Centers and Service Providers (Vendors) effective July 1, 2012.

Developmental Services has endured over \$1 Billion in cuts in the last several years. Our community based services system is very fragile and cannot endure the continuation of the 4.25% payment reduction any longer. Restoring the 4.25% payment reduction will inject a direly needed \$158 million to the regional center community based services system that will prevent community based services from collapsing and thus costing the State more to institutionalize persons with developmental disabilities.

Please discontinue the proposed \$200 million Trigger Cut to developmental services. If the Trigger Cut must continue, please don't extend the 4.25% rate cut as a way to achieve these savings. Please look to other solutions such as the savings from SB 946 (Steinberg) that will require insurance companies to pay for some behavioral services currently paid by regional centers, developmental center budget efficiencies and accelerated closures, decrease the need for admissions from the community to the developmental centers, savings from emerging technologies, and other least hurtful savings proposals.

Sincerely,	
	(Signature)
	(Full Name)
	(Home Address)
	(Home Address)